
 

244 SOUTH 4TH STREET ● SANTA ROSA, NEW MEXICO 88435 
(575) 472-3404 ● FAX (575) 472-3848 

 
 
 

ATTENTION 
 
 

June 20, 2024 
 

Due to a subsurface collapse of a portion of the west wall, the 
Blue Hole is closed for swimming and diving until further notice. 
The City of Santa Rosa, in conjunction with expert divers and 
other geological consulting agencies, are working together to 
further assess the situation for safety and stability. 
 
It is at this time that we ask for your understanding, cooperation 
and patience. Please use only the following online platforms to 
view up to date and accurate information regarding the Blue 
Hole closure: 
www.visitsantarosanm.com 
Facebook Page: City of Santa Rosa, NM 
 
The Park Lake and Aqua Glide will continue to be open and 
operating for your summer enjoyment. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we move 
forward with this unfolding situation. 

http://www.visitsantarosanm.com/

